
 

 

Dear Friends, 

Like most events in 2020, the fall festivities are bound to look a lot different. Whether it be 

looking forward to celebrating social distanced trick-or-treating, the spooky blue moon 

(which refers to the second full moon in the calendar month), gathering with family and 

friends to spread thanks- we hope you can find time to reflect on what you have endured this 

past year.  

The times have been unprecedented; like nothing we’ve seen before. The Coronavirus has 

undoubtedly made it tricky to dedicate time to appreciate the good things in life amid the 

chaos of our routines. Being able to slow down, take time to be with those who are most 

important, and simply enjoy the gift of good health and life’s small pleasures are steps to 

regularly practice gratitude.  

No matter how you prefer to find that special time of appreciation, we hope that those 

moments assist with finding hope, peace and perpetual happiness. As always, we hope you 

enjoy the remainder of your autumn, and we thank you for continuing to allow us to serve 

you and your family.  



 

Sincerely,  

Peter L. Mendall, CFP® 

Kimberley J. Mondoñedo, CFP® 

Mendall Financial Group LLC® 
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Announcements: 

• Breast Cancer Awareness Month: Break a sweat and join the annual Making 

Strides Against Breast Cancer walk. Hosted by the American Cancer Society, 

the three-to-five-mile walk helps raise research funds and provides free breast 

cancer information and resources. This year’s event will shift its usual format 

and feature virtual components to accommodate current circumstances. To 

learn more about Making Strides Against Breast Cancer in your area, visit 

makingstrideswalk.org. 

 

• The team has continued to provide current market resources and coronavirus 

updates to our website, www.raymondjames.com/maineretirementcenter/  

and through email. If you’d like to receive this content, but currently aren’t, 

please provide us with an email, and we’d be happy to add you to the list.  

 

• We’d love to hear your input! Respond to this email with your feedback, 

thoughts or commentary and we will choose (out of a hat) a winner to donate 

$50 to their favorite charity!  
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